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#05 Volunteering 
 
The MPMA Board is continually challenged in finding Volunteers to work with Board Members 
and other volunteers on small and large Villages projects.  We are very fortunate to have so 
many members, such as yourselves, that decided to purchase a home in the Villages and have 
the skills that are needed to keep our budget and contracting expenses at a minimum as well 
as homeowners that also have the experience and desire to lead and coordinate projects as 
well.  
 
At this time and in the coming Budget Year we need a few more volunteers to supplement the 
existing volunteers that help to keep our HOA projects within budget.  
 
These volunteers are always welcome and will require only a minimal commitment:  
 

 Volunteers from each Village (Phase) to be available to work with the VRC  

 A volunteer to be available to work with the VRC - filing, writing letters, phone 
system 

 Volunteers from each Village (Phase) available to work with the Master Board  
 
Some of the projects may involve, painting, repairing benches, repairing Mailbox clusters, 
replacing damaged road signs, installing snow poles (winter time), trimming trees, planting, 
building benches, computer work, just to name a few.  Almost all of the projects involve more 
than 2 people, which provides the opportunity to meet others and build new friendships, 
while enjoying working together to benefit your HOA and The Villages.  
 
Do you want to help minimize increases to your HOA Assessments?  Then, here is what you 
need to do:  Contact a member of the Master Board or a leader within your Village/Phase. 


